
Congressman Chris Van Hollen 
 

Invites You To His Forum  
 

Your Money Matters:   
Financial Consumer Protection for 

Today’s Economy  
 

Held in Cooperation with  

The Montgomery County Office of Consumer Protection 
 

 

Tuesday, May 17, 2011 
7 – 9 p.m.  

Silver Spring Civic Center 

 
Your Money Matters!  Making smart money decisions is more important than ever in today’s 

economic environment.  This forum brings together a wide range of experts to provide you with 

information to help you be a more informed and savvy consumer.   

 

Talk to experts, gather information and learn more about: 
 

Mail fraud * Check fraud * Lotteries and sweepstake scams  

Cell phone billing practices * Investment scams * Foreclosure prevention 

Housing rescue scams * New rules for credit cards and ATM cards  

Credit reports and scores * Identity theft * Reverse mortgages * Buying insurance * 

Safe computing issues, spam, firewalls, spyware/malware * Tips to help keep kids safe 

online * Medicare fraud * Long-term care issues * 

Benefit advice for veterans and Social Security recipients * And more. 

 

When:   Tuesday, May 17, 2011 
   7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Where:  Silver Spring Civic Center 
   One Veterans Plaza, corner of Fenton and Ellsworth Streets 

   Silver Spring, Maryland 20910 
 

Questions: Please call (301) 424-3501   
 
If you need special accommodations, please call 301-424-3501.   
Parking is available at the In-Town Garage, 801 Ellsworth St., across the street from the Center.  
 


